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Failing Newspaper Act The Code of Federal Regulations is the codification of the
general and permanent rules published in the Federal Register by the executive
departments and agencies of the Federal Government.
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Media and Culture in the U.S. Jewish Labor Movement The Congressional Record is the
official record of the proceedings and debates of the United States Congress. It is
published daily when Congress is in session. The Congressional Record began
publication in 1873. Debates for sessions prior to 1873 are recorded in The Debates
and Proceedings in the Congress of the United States (1789-1824), the Register of
Debates in Congress (1824-1837), and the Congressional Globe (1833-1873)
The Unwieldy American State De Tocqueville once wrote that 'insufferable despotism'
would prevail if America ever acquired a national administrative state. Between 1900
and 1940, radicals created vast bureaucracies that continue to trample on individual
freedom. Ernst shows, to the contrary, that the nation's best corporate lawyers were
among the creators of 'commission government'; that supporters were more interested
in purging government of corruption than creating a socialist utopia; and that the
principles of individual rights, limited government, and due process were designed
into the administrative state.
America's Battle for Media Democracy During the middle decades of the twentieth
century, the production of America's consumer culture was centralized in midtown
Manhattan to an extent unparalleled in the history of the modern United States.
Within a few square miles of skyscrapers were the headquarters of networks like NBC
and CBS, the editorial offices of book publishers and mass circulation magazines
such as Time and Life, numerous influential newspapers, and major advertising
agencies on Madison Avenue. Every day tens of thousands of writers, editors,
artists, performers, technicians, secretaries, and other white-collar workers made
advertisements, produced media content, and enhanced the appearance of goods in
order to boost sales. While this center of creativity has often been portrayed as a
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smoothly running machine, within these offices many white-collar workers challenged
the managers and executives who directed their labors. In this definitive history,
The Making of the American Creative Class examines these workers and their
industries throughout the twentieth century. As manufacturers and retailers competed
to attract consumers' attention, their advertising expenditures financed the growth
of enterprises engaged in the production of culture, which in turn provided
employment for an increasing number of clerical, technical, professional, and
creative workers. The book explores employees' efforts to improve their working
conditions by forming unions, experimenting with alternative media and cultural
endeavors supported by public, labor, or cooperative patronage, and expanding their
opportunities for creative autonomy. As blacklisting and attacks on militant unions
left them destroyed or weakened, workers in advertising, design, publishing, and
broadcasting in the late twentieth century were constrained in their ability to
respond to economic dislocations and to combat discrimination in the culture
industries. At once a portrait of a city and the national culture of consumer
capitalism it has produced, The Making of the American Creative Class is an
innovative narrative of modern American history that addresses issues of earnings
and status still experienced by today's culture workers.
Press, Radio and Television in Germany Powerful and often controversial, news
pictures promise to make the world at once immediate and knowable. Yet while many
great writers and thinkers have evaluated photographs of atrocity and crisis, few
have sought to set these images in a broader context by defining the rich and
diverse history of news pictures in their many forms. For the first time, this
volume defines what counts as a news picture, how pictures are selected and
distributed, where they are seen and how we critique and value them. Presenting the
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best new thinking on this fascinating topic, this book considers the news picture
over time, from the dawn of the illustrated press in the nineteenth century, through
photojournalism’s heyday and the rise of broadcast news and newsreels in the
twentieth century and into today’s digital platforms. It examines the many kinds of
images: sport, fashion, society, celebrity, war, catastrophe and exoticism; and many
mediums, including photography, painting, wood engraving, film and video. Packed
with the best research and full colour-illustrations throughout, this book will
appeal to students and readers interested in how news and history are key sources of
our rich visual culture.
Sound Business Special edition of the Federal Register, containing a codification of
documents of general applicability and future effect with ancillaries.
Race and Retail A long-overdue biography of the legendary civil liberties lawyer—a
vital and contrary figure who both defended Ulysses and fawned over J. Edgar Hoover.
In the 1930s and ’40s, Morris Ernst was one of America’s best-known liberal lawyers.
The ACLU’s general counsel for decades, Ernst was renowned for his audacious fights
against artistic censorship. He successfully defended Ulysses against obscenity
charges, litigated groundbreaking reproductive rights cases, and supported the
widespread expansion of protections for sexual expression, union organizing, and
public speech. Yet Ernst was also a man of stark contradictions, waging a personal
battle against Communism, defending an autocrat, and aligning himself with J. Edgar
Hoover’s inflammatory crusades. Arriving at a moment when issues of privacy,
artistic freedom, and personal expression are freshly relevant, The Rise and Fall of
Morris Ernst, Free Speech Renegade brings this singularly complex figure into a
timely new light. As Samantha Barbas’s eloquent and compelling biography makes
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ironically clear, Ernst both transformed free speech in America and inflicted damage
to the cause of civil liberties. Drawing on Ernst’s voluminous cache of publications
and papers, Barbas follows the life of this singular idealist from his pugnacious
early career to his legal triumphs of the 1930s and ’40s and his later idiosyncratic
zealotry. As she shows, today’s challenges to free speech and the exercise of
political power make Morris Ernst’s battles as pertinent as ever.
Making Radio For generations, fans and critics have characterized classic American
radio drama as a “theater of the mind.” This book unpacks that characterization by
recasting the radio play as an aesthetic object within its unique historical
context. In Theater of the Mind, Neil Verma applies an array of critical methods to
more than six thousand recordings to produce a vivid new account of radio drama from
the Depression to the Cold War. In this sweeping exploration of dramatic
conventions, Verma investigates legendary dramas by the likes of Norman Corwin,
Lucille Fletcher, and Wyllis Cooper on key programs ranging from The Columbia
Workshop, The Mercury Theater on the Air, and Cavalcade of America to Lights Out!,
Suspense, and Dragnet to reveal how these programs promoted and evolved a series of
models of the imagination. With close readings of individual sound effects and
charts of broad trends among formats, Verma not only gives us a new account of the
most flourishing form of genre fiction in the mid-twentieth century but also
presents a powerful case for the central place of the aesthetics of sound in the
history of modern experience.
Hydrologic Data for Experimental Agricultural Watersheds in the United States
The International Distribution of News
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Reading between the Borderlines Examining the economic and organizational structure
and operation of Arab mass media, Rugh (president, America-Mideast Educational and
Training Services, Inc.) categorizes Arab print media into five subtypes, describing
and analyzing them in separate chapters. Syria, Sudan, Libya, and pre-2003 Iraq
The Oxford Handbook of American Political History Based on newly available and
extensive archival evidence, this book traces the history of international news
agencies and associations around the world from 1848 to 1947. Jonathan SilbersteinLoeb argues that newspaper publishers formed news associations and patronized news
agencies to cut the costs of news collection and exclude competitors from gaining
access to the news. In this way, cooperation facilitated the distribution of news.
The extent to which state regulation permitted cooperation, or prohibited
exclusivity, determined the benefit newspaper publishers derived from these
organizations. This book revises our understanding of the operation and organization
of the Associated Press, the BBC, the Press Association, Reuters, and the United
Press. It also sheds light on the history of competition policy respecting the
press, intellectual property, and the regulation of telecommunications.
Theater of the Mind
Getting the Picture This research collection explores the ongoing interaction
between sports, media, and society throughout important periods in history, from the
nineteenth century to the present day. It examines both historical moments and
broader trends in sports, with an emphasis on the media’s role. Encompassing a
variety of research approaches and perspectives, the book looks at the individuals,
mass media outlets and communication technologies that have affected societies on a
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global scale, including print, photography, broadcast (radio and television),
Internet-based media, and public relations/marketing. It presents fascinating new
case studies covering topics as diverse as sports journalism and the Third Reich,
Argentina at the Mexico World Cup, post-9/11 sports reporting, Martina Navratilova
and women’s tennis, the growth of fantasy sport, and the significance of Joe Louis
and Jackie Robinson in the history of US sports reporting. This is essential reading
for any researcher, student or media professional with an interest in the
relationships between sports, culture, and society or in the history of media,
culture, or technology.
The Code of Federal Regulations of the United States of America
NASA EP. ‘A tour de force.’ — Professor Rodney Tiffen Before newspapers were ravaged
by the digital age, they were a powerful force, especially in Australia — a country
of newspaper giants and kingmakers. This magisterial book reveals who owned
Australia’s newspapers and how they used them to wield political power. A corporate
and political history of Australian newspapers spanning 140 years, it explains how
Australia’s media system came to be dominated by a handful of empires and powerful
family dynasties. Many are household names, even now: Murdoch, Fairfax, Syme,
Packer. Written with verve and insight and showing unparalleled command of a vast
range of sources, Sally Young shows how newspaper owners influenced policy-making,
lobbied and bullied politicians, and shaped internal party politics. The book begins
in 1803 with Australia’s first newspaper owner — a convict who became a wealthy bank
owner — giving the industry a blend of notoriety, power and wealth from the start.
Throughout the twentieth century, Australians were unaware that they were reading
newspapers owned by secret bankrupts and failed land boomers, powerful mining
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magnates, Underbelly-style gangsters, bankers, and
the downfall of Menzies in 1941 and his conviction
brought him down. The intervening years are packed
machinations and a struggle for readers, all while
power and influence.

corporate titans. It ends with
that a handful of press barons
with political drama, business
the newspaper barons are peddling

Paper Emperors Race has long shaped shopping experiences for many Americans. Retail
exchanges and establishments have made headlines as flashpoints for conflict not
only between blacks and whites, but also between whites, Mexicans, Asian Americans,
and a wide variety of other ethnic groups, who have at times found themselves
unwelcome at white-owned businesses. Race and Retail documents the extent to which
retail establishments, both past and present, have often catered to specific ethnic
and racial groups. Using an interdisciplinary approach, the original essays
collected here explore selling and buying practices of nonwhite populations around
the world and the barriers that shape these habits, such as racial discrimination,
food deserts, and gentrification. The contributors highlight more contemporary
issues by raising questions about how race informs business owners’ ideas about
consumer demand, resulting in substandard quality and higher prices for minorities
than in predominantly white neighborhoods. In a wide-ranging exploration of the
subject, they also address revitalization and gentrification in South Korean and
Latino neighborhoods in California, Arab and Turkish coffeehouses and hookah lounges
in South Paterson, New Jersey, and tourist capoeira consumption in Brazil. Race and
Retail illuminates the complex play of forces at work in racialized retail markets
and the everyday impact of those forces on minority consumers. The essays
demonstrate how past practice remains in force in subtle and not-so-subtle ways.
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Business Blather Freedom of information is a principle commonly associated with the
United States’ First Amendment traditions or digital-era technology boosters.
Barriers Down reveals its unexpected origins in political, economic, and cultural
battles over analog media in the mid-twentieth century. Diana Lemberg traces how the
United States shaped media around the world after 1945 under the banner of the “free
flow of information,” showing how the push for global media access acted as a
vehicle for American power. Barriers Down considers debates over civil liberties and
censorship in Nazi Germany, the Soviet Union, and elsewhere alongside Americans’
efforts to circumvent foreign regulatory systems in the quest to expand markets and
bring their ideas to new publics. Lemberg shows how in the decades following the
Second World War American free-flow policies reshaped the world’s information
landscape, though not always as intended. Through burgeoning information diplomacy
and development aid, Washington diffused new media ranging from television and
satellite broadcasting to global English. But these actions also spurred overseas
actors to articulate alternative understandings of information freedom and of how
information flows might be regulated. Bridging the historiographies of the United
States in the world, human rights, decolonization and development, and media and
technology, Barriers Down excavates the analog roots of digital-age debates over the
politics and ethics of transnational information flows.
Barriers Down Is Superman Canadian? Who decides, and what is at stake in such a
question? How is the Underground Railroad commemorated differently in Canada and the
United States, and can those differences be bridged? How can we acknowledge properly
the Canadian labour behind Hollywood filmmaking, and what would that do to our sense
of national cinema? Reading between the Borderlines grapples with these questions
and others surrounding the production and consumption of literary, cinematic,
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musical, visual, and print culture across the Canada-US border. Discussing a range
of popular as well as highbrow cultural forms, this collection investigates patterns
of cross-border cultural exchange that become visible within a variety of genres,
regardless of their place in any arbitrarily devised cultural hierarchy. The essays
also consider the many interests served, compromised, or negated by the operations
of the transnational economy, the movement of culture's "raw material" across nationstate borders in literal and conceptual terms, and the configuration of a material
citizenship attributed to or negotiated around border-crossing cultural objects.
Challenging the oversimplification of cultural products labelled either "Canadian"
or "American," Reading between the Borderlines contends with the particularities and
complications of North American cultural exchange, both historically and in the
present.
The Making of the American Creative Class This study examines Herbert Hoover’s role
as a progressive reformer, a humanitarian, and a proponent for the middle class and
argues that despite the Depression, Hoover's accomplishments helped lay the
foundations for the modern American economy and political system.
Sports Media History
The Rise and Fall of Morris Ernst, Free Speech Renegade For those seeking to
understand the travails of the contemporary newspaper business, Dead Tree Media is
essential reading.
The Oxford Handbook of American Political Development The Unwieldy American State
examines controversies over federal administrative law in the 1940s and 1950s. The
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seemingly arcane procedures used by federal administrative agencies to make rules,
draft policies, and issue orders were a major political issue in the years following
World War II, as politicians and lawyers tried to shape rules according to their own
political preferences. Reforms changed both administrative operations and the public
discussion surrounding them and made the administrative state more difficult to
attack.
Arab Mass Media
Singapore Radio The world of media moves quickly – nowhere is this more the case
than Singapore, a world-class alpha city that prides itself on being first. This
book tracks the journey of Singapore radio from its humble beginnings to its
advanced modern-day incarnations. Along the way, Freeman and Ramakrishnan also
detail economic, political, cultural, and technological aspects of this medium in
Singapore. The role of radio is deliberated, as well as the times when radio and its
personalities have broken the rules. In addition, campus radio and social media are
also discussed. The book functions as a treasure-trove, partial archive, and
starting point for those interested in knowing more about the radio portion of
Singapore’s media landscape. At the same time, it serves as a fitting birthday
present to the medium, as radio meets and passes the 80-year mark in the country. As
such, the book makes significant contributions to multiple aspects of the radio
medium as it exists in Singapore, aspects that are not to be found anywhere else.
Herbert Hoover and the Commodification of Middle-Class America The opening decades
of the twentieth century witnessed a profound transformation in the history of
modern sound media, with workers in U.S. film, radio, and record industries
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developing pioneering production methods and performance styles tailored to emerging
technologies of electric sound reproduction that would redefine dominant forms and
experiences of popular audio entertainment. Focusing on broadcasting's initial
expansion during the 1920s, Making Radio explores the forms of creative labor
pursued for the medium in the period prior to the better-known network era,
assessing their role in shaping radio's identity and identifying affinities with
parallel practices pursued for conversion-era film and phonography. Tracing
programming forms adopted by early radio writers and programmers, production
techniques developed by studio engineers, and performance styles cultivated by onair talent, it shows how radio workers negotiated a series of broader industrial and
cultural pressures to establish best practices for their medium that reshaped
popular forms of music, drama, and public oratory and laid the foundation for a new
era of electric sound entertainment.
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 45, Public Welfare, Pt. 1-199, Revised as of
October 1 2009 45 CFR Public Welfare
The Journal of Frequency Modulation
CFR. Media Nation brings together some of the most exciting voices in media and
political history to present fresh perspectives on the role of mass media in the
evolution of modern American politics. Together, these contributors offer a fieldshaping work that aims to bring the media back to the center of scholarship modern
American history.
Newsprint Metropolis Break free from the universal grip of business blather -Page 12/18
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ineffectual business writing and speaking marked by vague concepts, pretentious
language, arcane buzzwords, annoying acronyms, and numbing wordiness -- and start
communicating in powerful, incisive ways! Learn how to write riveting LinkedIn
profiles, websites, email campaigns, social media ads, press releases,
presentations, white papers, and more. Business communications expert, award-winning
copywriter, journalist, and author Jerry McTigue shows you how to ditch the doubletalk and win over your audience with clear, creative expression that engages,
enlightens and sells. In this icon-shattering work, McTigue blasts the cult-like
adherence to stilted corporate babble, citing numerous examples, each followed by an
eminently better way to express it. Reading this book and applying its advice,
you'll unleash the power of the written and spoken word in ways that stand out
brilliantly from the morass of anemic, pompous communications and achieve the
results you seek. Business Blather: Stop Using Words That Sound Good But Say
Nothing! is a book for our time, when attention spans are measured in nanoseconds
and everything we put out there has to work harder than ever to cut through the glut
of information that engulfs us daily.
Tocqueville's Nightmare
Dead Tree Media Scholars working in or sympathetic to American political development
(APD) share a commitment to accurately understanding the history of American
politics - and thus they question stylized facts about America's political
evolution. Like other approaches to American politics, APD prizes analytical rigor,
data collection, the development and testing of theory, and the generation of
provocative hypotheses. Much APD scholarship indeed overlaps with the American
politics subfield and its many well developed literatures on specific institutions
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or processes (for example Congress, judicial politics, or party competition),
specific policy domains (welfare policy, immigration), the foundations of
(in)equality in American politics (the distribution of wealth and income, race,
ethnicity, gender, class, and sexual and gender orientation), public law, and
governance and representation. What distinguishes APD is careful, systematic thought
about the ways that political processes, civic ideals, the political construction of
social divisions, patterns of identity formation, the making and implementation of
public policies, contestation over (and via) the Constitution, and other formal and
informal institutions and processes evolve over time - and whether (and how) they
alter, compromise, or sustain the American liberal democratic regime. APD scholars
identify, in short, the histories that constitute American politics. They ask: what
familiar or unfamiliar elements of the American past illuminate the present? Are
contemporary phenomena that appear new or surprising prefigured in ways that an APD
approach can bring to the fore? If a contemporary phenomenon is unprecedented then
how might an accurate understanding of the evolution of American politics unlock its
significance? Featuring contributions from leading academics in the field, The
Oxford Handbook of American Political Development provides an authoritative and
accessible analysis of the study of American political development.
Title 45 Public Welfare Parts 1 to 199 (Revised as of October 1, 2013)
Code of Federal Regulations Special edition of the Federal register, containing a
codification of documents of general applicability and future effect as of April 1
with ancillaries.
Media Nation American newspapers have faced competition from new media for over
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ninety years. Today digital media challenge the printed word. In the 1920s,
broadcast radio was the threatening upstart. At the time, newspaper publishers of
all sizes turned threat into opportunity by establishing their own stations. Many,
such as the Chicago Tribune's WGN, are still in operation. By 1940 newspapers owned
30 percent of America's radio stations. This new type of enterprise, the multimedia
corporation, troubled those who feared its power to control the flow of news and
information. In Sound Business, historian Michael Stamm traces how these
corporations and their critics reshaped the ways Americans received the news. Stamm
is attuned to a neglected aspect of U.S. media history: the role newspaper owners
played in communications from the dawn of radio to the rise of television. Drawing
on a wide array of primary sources, he recounts the controversies surrounding joint
newspaper and radio operations. These companies capitalized on synergies between
print and broadcast production. As their advertising revenue grew, so did concern
over their concentrated influence. Federal policymakers, especially during the New
Deal, responded to widespread concerns about the consequences of media consolidation
by seeking to limit and even ban cross ownership. The debates between corporations,
policymakers, and critics over how to regulate these new kinds of media businesses
ultimately structured the channels of information distribution in the United States
and determined who would control the institutions undergirding American society and
politics. Sound Business is a timely examination of the connections between media
ownership, content, and distribution, one that both expands our understanding of midtwentieth-century America and offers lessons for the digital age.
Miscellaneous Publication At the turn of the twentieth century, ambitious publishers
like Joseph Pulitzer, William Randolph Hearst, and Robert McCormick produced the
most spectacular newspapers Americans had ever read. Alongside current events and
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classified ads, publishers began running comic strips, sports sections, women’s
pages, and Sunday magazines. Newspapers’ lavish illustrations, colorful dialogue,
and sensational stories seemed to reproduce city life on the page. Yet as Julia
Guarneri reveals, newspapers did not simply report on cities; they also helped to
build them. Metropolitan sections and civic campaigns crafted cohesive identities
for sprawling metropolises. Real estate sections boosted the suburbs, expanding
metropolitan areas while maintaining cities’ roles as economic and information hubs.
Advice columns and advertisements helped assimilate migrants and immigrants to a
class-conscious, consumerist, and cosmopolitan urban culture. Newsprint Metropolis
offers a tour of American newspapers in their most creative and vital decades. It
traces newspapers’ evolution into highly commercial, mass-produced media, and
assesses what was gained and lost as national syndicates began providing more of
Americans’ news. Case studies of Philadelphia, New York, Chicago, and Milwaukee
illuminate the intertwined histories of newspapers and the cities they served. In an
era when the American press is under attack, Newsprint Metropolis reminds us how
papers once hosted public conversations and nurtured collective identities in cities
across America.
Worldcasts This book explores the Jewish Left’s innovative strategies in maintaining
newspapers, radio stations, and educational activities during a moment of crisis in
global democracy. In the wake of the First World War, as immigrant workers and
radical organizations came under attack, leaders within largely Jewish unions and
political parties determined to keep their tradition of social unionism alive. By
adapting to an emerging media environment dependent on advertising, turn-of-thecentury Yiddish socialism morphed into a new political identity compatible with
American liberalism and an expanding consumer society. Through this process, the
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Jewish working class secured a place within the New Deal coalition they helped to
produce. Using a wide array of archival sources, Brian Dolber demonstrates the
importance of cultural activity in movement politics, and the need for thoughtful
debate about how to structure alternative media in moments of political, economic,
and technological change.
Oregon Historical Quarterly Drawing from extensive archival research, the book
uncovers the American media system's historical roots and normative foundations. It
charts the rise and fall of a forgotten media-reform movement to recover
alternatives and paths not taken.
Profiles; Careers in the U.S. Department of Agriculture American political and
policy history has revived since the turn of the twenty-first century. After social
and cultural history emerged as dominant forces to reveal the importance of class,
race, and gender within the United States, the application of this line of work to
American politics and policy followed. In addition, social movements, particularly
the civil rights and feminism, helped rekindle political and policy history. As a
result, a new generation of historians turned their attention to American politics.
Their new approach still covers traditional subjects, but more often it combines an
interest in the state, politics, and policy with other specialties (urban, labor,
social, and race, among others) within the history and social science disciplines.
The Oxford Handbook of American Political History incorporates and reflects this
renaissance of American political history. It not only provides a chronological
framework but also illustrates fundamental political themes and debates about public
policy, including party systems, women in politics, political advertising, religion,
and more. Chapters on economy, defense, agriculture, immigration, transportation,
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communication, environment, social welfare, health care, drugs and alcohol,
education, and civil rights trace the development and shifts in American policy
history. This collection of essays by 29 distinguished scholars offers a
comprehensive overview of American politics and policy.
Congressional Record Considers S. 1312, to exempt from the antitrust laws certain
combinations and arrangements necessary for the survival of failing newspapers.
Includes report "Newspaper Monopolies and the Antitrust Laws, a Study of the Failing
Newspaper Act;" by International Typographical Union, 1967 (p. 125-172).
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